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Submission: The rates in Lithgow are already higher than the Blue Mountains, since moving here we have found the price higher
for a much smaller block(including the water connection) . The local council does nothing to fix the roads that are off the
highway and the main street. We are buying bottled water or having to buy filters as the house smells like a public pool after
turning the tap on. They can't budget or prioritise their expenditures so now they want more money. I am against the rate
increase.





